










                                                    

 
 

 
 

 
December 13, 2013 
 
Greg Delleney 
South Carolina Department of Insurance 
1201 Main Street 
Suite 10000 
Columbia, SC 29201 
 
 Re: 2013 Medical Malpractice Premiums for JUA 
 
Dear Greg: 
 
 We are responding to your request for information regarding the premiums set by the Joint 
Underwriting Association (“JUA”) in 2013, and the effect of the Non-Economic Damages Awards Act 
on those premium rates. On behalf of the JUA, we provide the following information: 
 
In 2013, the JUA’s premiums were unchanged compared to the 2011 rates. Tort reform legislation 
has not directly impacted JUA premium rates, as the JUA policy limits are below the statutory cap 
for medical malpractice claims.  
 
While the impact to the rates of the JUA are not directly impacted, due to our low policy limits,  there 
have been more writers entering the medical malpractice market in South Carolina since the 
reforms were enacted in 2005.  It is a reasonable assumption that the tort reforms passed in 2005 
have been a factor    
 
 Please let us know if we can be of further assistance.  
      
     Sincerely, 
 
     Timothy J Ward 
     Senior Vice President 
     Marsh & McLennan Companies 
 
  

South Carolina Joint Underwriting Association 
550 South Main Street, Suite 600 Greenville, SC 29601 corporate office 
Lock Box 932523, Atlanta, GA 31193-2523 payment remittance address 
Local 864-240-5449   Toll Free 866-893-6270    Fax 864-240-2750  
 

THE SOUTH CAROLINA JUA is a not-for-profit 
association established to insure, support and  
defend South Carolina medical professionals.  
The association is managed by MARSH   
 



James E. Mercer, DDS Phone 803-896-5290 
Chairman of the Board Fax 803-896-5294 

www.scpcf.com 

South Carolina Medical Malpractice Patients' Compensation Fund 

December 20, 2013 

Greg Delleney
 
South Carolina Department of Insurance
 
1201 Main Street
 
Suite 10000
 
Columbia, SC 29201
 

Re:	 South Carolina Patients' Compensation Fund
 
Effect of2005 Tort Reform on Membership Fees
 

Dear Greg: 

We are responding to your request for information regarding membership fees of the SC 
Patients' Compensation Fund ("PCF"), and the effect of the Non-Economic Damages Awards 
Act on those rates for our members (2005 Tort Reform). 

In 2013, PCF Board of Governors approved an overall 2.6% decrease of membership fees for the 
five limits ofcoverage that the PCF offers. The basis for this decrease was not directly impacted 
by the Tort reform legislation. This is primarily based on the elimination of unlimited coverage 
and the election by our members to have lower limits of coverage. As a result our overall 
exposure has been reduced. 

With the increase of malpractice writers in the state of South Carolina and the changes that it has 
brought it would be difficult of isolate tort reform as a factor in the reduction of the PCF 
membership fees. 

Please let me know if you need any further information. 

Terry A. Coston, 
Executive Director 

121 Executive Center Drive, Suite 110, Columbia, SC 29210 
Mailing: PO Box 210738, Columbia, SC 29221 


